

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
300 DON GASPAR
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786
Telephone (505) 827-5800
www.sde.state.nm.us



DR. VERONICA C. GARCÍA SECRETARY OF EDUCATION

BILL RICHARDSON Governor

November 17, 2006

Mr. Ron Haugen Superintendent Gadsden Independent Schools P.O. Drawer 70 Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Mr. Haugen:

Thank you for helping us to honor Graciela Marquez on November 6, 2006 as a 2006 Milken Educator. The assembly and reception you and your staff arranged were very festive and made for an outstanding announcement. The Milken Family Foundation was very pleased with the feedback they received on the event.

Best of all, the assembly and reception spotlighted an outstanding educator and role model for the district and the state. Your generosity and well-directed efforts meant so much to her and us. Thank you for being a partner in our efforts to ensure and promote highly qualified teachers.

Truly,

Veronica C. Garcia, Ed.D.

Secretary of Education

VCG/dar

cc: Dr. Karen Harvey, Public Education Department
Dr. Mary Rose CdeBaca, Public Education Department
Ruth Williams, Public Education Department
David A. Rich, Public Education Department
Jennifer Rodgers, Public Education Department